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	Upcoming diary dates

	17th October  - 9.05am
	Year 6 Class Assembly

	22nd October – 9.05am
	4B Class Assembly

	24th October 
	Clever Calculating- Back to School event.

(See separate letter  for details)


Harvest Bingo


Our first Harvest bingo has been a great success. The children performed Harvest songs to the Grandparents before taking part in games of bingo, including Irish bingo!


The gold book comments from Grandparents proved to us how much our events are appreciated.


“This has been a lovely afternoon children. Good singing, good fun and obviously a lot of work to make it perfect! Thank you.”


“Had a great time, well done to all. The bingo callers were ACE!”


“Thank you for letting me be part of your harvest bingo, I really enjoyed the afternoon with my granddaughter, especially the prize we won! The choir were fantastic.”


“Beautiful singing. A thoroughly enjoyable afternoon. Thank you Park Hall Academy family.”
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‘Oh What If We Could Fly Day’


A letter will be coming home to invite you to spend the morning with your child in their class on 12th October. We will be introducing you to the ‘Learning Pit,’ which is an important aspect of Growth Mindset.


Our ‘dot’ theme on the day links to a story that we will share with you on the day and so please remember to send children to school wearing their dotty clothes.


A range of art activities during the morning will be used as inspirational displays throughout the school to promote having a positive admirable attitude!





The book fayre


We are very excited to be welcoming the ‘Book People’ book fayre to our 


academy this year.  We are offering parents/ family members the chance to 


come along on Wednesday, 3rd October morning at 9.00 to look and buy from the fayre without your children (potential early Christmas shopping!).  


The book fayre will be open after school on:


Thursday, 4th October


Friday, 5th October

















Thank you to all of the parents who were able to make it along to the Year 6 NCT information evening. If you were not able to attend we will be sharing the information with you on our website on the parent section as soon as possible.





Continuing the Learning Journey Together.





Learning and Teaching.





Learning and Teaching.





Learning and Teaching.



































Our Year 2 pupils were very excited to be a part of the launch of this years ‘City 7’s’ for Stoke City Football Club.


They were treated to a visit from two Stoke players, Joe Allen and Tom Edwards and mascot, Pottermus.


Children from throughout the school prepared questions to ask the players. They asked how they had become footballers and what was important in helping them to achieve their goals.  It was obvious from their answers that a growth mindset was needed- as we all know!


Our children were beautifully behaved as always and we understand why we were chosen to be the representatives for the club! 
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